
 
 
PETITIONS FOR TEMPORARY TRANSFER AND CHANGE OF WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION 
DISTRICT 
 
 
 
On February 28, 2013, Walker River Irrigation District (WRID) filed petitions for the temporary 
transfer of water and change, including instream flow dedication, under Licenses 6000 and 9407 
with the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) pursuant to California Water 
Code section 1725 et seq., and section 1707.  The proposed changes involve waters of the 
Walker River adjudicated by the United States District Court for the District of Nevada in the 
federal Walker River Decree (United States of America v. Walker River Irrigation District, Case 
In Equity, C-125).  Thus, in addition to applicable California law, the change petitions will be 
processed in accordance with the Amended Administrative Rules and Regulations adopted by 
the federal district court in Case No. C-125, as amended through June 3, 1996. 
 
To view project information, please visit the Division of Water Rights website at:   
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_not
ices/index.shtml 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Kate Gaffney at (916) 341-5360 
or by email at kgaffney@waterboards.ca.gov. 


